

FIJI PRIMARY SCHOOLS' ATHLETICS ASSOCIATION

G.P.O Box 2210, Government Buildings, Suva. Ph. 3623017. Fax: 3300042 Vodafone Arena, Laucala Bay Road.

05th July 2017

Mr Ioane Tiko
Permanent Secretary for Education
Marela House
SUVA



Dear Mr Tiko

RE: 2017 WESTERN DIVISION CHAMPIONSHIPS

With reference to your letter dated 13^{th} March 2017 ESU/M1/2 (attached) we request for a date change for the Western Division Championships which was approved and scheduled for 03-04 November 2017. We would like to change the date to 17-18 November 2017 to enable the respective schools to prepare their students for the event.

In this regard, we would be extremely grateful if you could grant us permission for the above change.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Patrick T Bower **SECRETARY**

att.